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Once again we have come to the end of another busy term. There have 
been many exciting events over the past few months and we shared some 
pictures in assembly today with the children showing some of the things 
they have been up to. This week has also been Autism Awareness week - I 
held an assembly with the children on Monday where we discussed 
difference and how our differences make for an exciting and interesting 
world. Thank you for all your contributions today which will help support 
the Autism charities.

This term we are sadly having to say goodbye to a couple of colleagues. 
Bridget Kerton has been with us for about 7 years and she has now decided 
to take a well-earned rest and retire. Bridget will be missed by all the 
children and staff and we wish her all the very best for her retirement. I am 
pleased to announce that we have appointed Deborah Scott to teach in Sun 
class on a Thursday/Friday after Easter.

We are also saying goodbye to Jenny Collins who has been with us since last 
Easter. Jenny has done a great job in teaching Jupiter and then Saturn class 
while Mrs Holmes was on her maternity leave and I know all the children 
and staff will miss her. We send Jenny all the best as she continues her 
career. After Easter, we will be welcoming Mrs Holmes back after her 
maternity leave - she will be working Monday to Wednesday in Saturn and 
Miss Plumridge will work the end of the week.

In last week’s Friday assembly, we celebrated a range of achievements. We 
heard some wonderful writing from our Year 3 and 4 children linked with 
their topic. Some of the Year 4s have been doing very well in their 
swimming lessons and have completed distances ranging from 100m to 
400m - well done to all of you. Theo from Voyager played the piano for us 
and told us about how often he practices - well done Theo.

I hope you have a relaxing Easter break and we look forward to seeing you 
all again on Tuesday 18th April.
Nick



Dates for your Diary

First week back:
• Monday 17th April - INSET day
• Tuesday 18th April – back to school (Lunch menu = WEEK 3)
• 18th April – EYFS Heights/Weights
• w/c 24th April – Afterschool clubs start
• 24th April – 26th April – Year 4 trip to Osmington Bay

The term in pictures

Just a few pictures of what’s been happening this term – take a 
look at our gallery on the website for many more! Its been a term 
of…

…Alien landings... ...Publishing stories...

…Monet …Grandparents...

…Ladders and parachutes...
…Trojan horses and Greek 
Goddesses!
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